
ОТВОРЕН ПОЗИВ ЗА КОНФЕРЕНЦИЈУ  СТУДЕНАТА МЕДИЦИНЕ У КРАКОВУ

Students Scientific Society of Jagiellonian Univeristy Medical College, would like to invite all the
students from  University of Nis  for 23. International Medical Students’ Conference, Kraków
2015 (IMSC), organized by which takes place from the 16th to the 18th of April in Kraków.  
The Conference is a great opportunity for medical students from all over the world to present
their research work in front of international audience. The Conference is at the same time the
competition for the best students’ papers.
The aim of the IMSC is popularisation of science among medical students and encouragement
to developing their interests, making their first steps on the way of scientific career. 
Attending interesting workshops participants will gain a certain advantage for the practical work
of the future medical profession. The social program of the Conference gives the possibility to
get new friends and make you feel the magic atmosphere of Kraków!

  

More information on website: www.imsc-krakow.pl

  

Mail: imsc2015krakow@gmail.com
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